
CORSHAM REGIS PRIMARY ACADEMY 

 

 

 

 

Friday 15th November 2019 

Coming up next week: 

Wednesday: 

Book Fair 3:15pm 

Thursday: 

Book Fair 3:15pm 

Friday: 

Book Fair 3:15pm 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

It’s been a fabulous week at Corsham Regis for 

our pupils! 

In Monday’s assembly we were treated to a 

highly entertaining performance from the 

Corsham Wind Band. They were brilliant and it was lovely to see 

one of our ex-pupils, Lenny, playing such a key part. 

On Tuesday we had a great turn out of ‘special’ people who were 

able to spend time with children at our Someone Special 

Morning.  We had some really positive feedback and appreciate 

your attendance, although we do understand that not everyone is 

able to attend due to work commitments.   Hopefully we’ll see even 

more of you at our Someone Special Christmas themed afternoon in 

December.      

Mr Gareth Spicer, Headteacher. 

During Someone 

Special Morning, 

pupils in Garnet 

Class learned 

about their new 

Science topic, 

Rocks, through a 

combination of 

English and art. Molten is the word of the week and it was 

great to hear how well the children are able to use it. 

Pupils and parents learning 

English grammar together in 

Amethyst Class during our 

Someone Special Morning.  Any other business: 

In the coming weeks, a PhD 

student from the University of 

Bath will be visiting Corsham 

Regis to observe children’s 

physical activity levels within 

a school day.  

Personal 

information 

about pupils 

will not be collected during 

these. The information will 

feed into a research project 

looking at ways to encourage 

physical activity in primary 

school children. 

If you have any queries, 

please contact Mr Spicer. 

Attendance: 

This week Crystal 

Class had the highest 

attendance with 99% 

Attendance overall is 

96.26% 

Which fraction is bigger? 

Pupils and family members 

comparing fractions in 

Crystal Class. We love 

Mathematics! 

 Special visitors and pupils in 

Onyx Class getting prepped for 

their Mathematics learning. 

Pupils in Opal Class have been 

having a great time planning their 

alternative versions of The 3 Little 

Pigs. Their story maps are fab! 

 Our (Wildly Important Goal) 

WIG for Year 6 is 58% 

This is the percentage of 

pupils who must achieve 

the expected standard in 

Reading, Writing and Maths 

in July 2020 

 Pupils in Jade Class are 

loving their learning! 

Counting is very much on 

the agenda this week. 

Keep up the great work! 

Corsham Wind Band performing to the 

school on Monday. They were excellent! 

What are you 

reading with 

your child this 

week? 

Mrs Doe, Reading Leader 


